
 

Dear Peavine Families, 

 Welcome back to our returning families, teachers and staff! To our Kindergarten and new families: 

Welcome to the Peavine community! The PTA Board is excited for all of the great plans we have this year! 

We invite you to join us at the next PTA meeting, August 31st in the library at 6:30pm to no later than 

7:30pm, to find out the details of this school year’s events!  PTA stands for Parent-Teacher Association, 

consisting of parents and teachers working together to support and enrich all students. Through 

volunteering, you will be able to help raise funds and donations from our various fundraisers to help 

support the teachers, students, and help plan and promote awesome events to build our community.  

 We know the demands on our time increase every year; however, becoming a member of the PTA 

is something worthwhile you can do that will directly impact the quality of your child’s education and 

school experience and, it’s FUN! The PTA urges you to volunteer and be involved in any capacity, whether 

in the classroom, participating in a school event (behind the scenes or in person), or showing up at a 

meeting to provide input! Becoming a PTA member does not mean you are expected to volunteer; 

however, for our community to be strong, everyone’s participation is essential! Many parents feel they 

cannot participate in the PTA because they cannot be available during the day because of work or other 

obligations – please don’t let that discourage you.  Whether you have 30 min or an hour, or more time, 

your time, your ideas, your talents, and your voice are truly needed and appreciated.  There are endless 

possibilities for family members to contribute, and we can match any time constraints and abilities to 

needed tasks!  

This packet contains the following: 

● PTA Membership Form 

● PTA List of Historical and ongoing accomplishments 

● Peavine Calendar for 2022-2023 

Being a Peavine PTA member is a great way to meet and connect with other Peavine families and 

staff and get plugged in! This school is a small neighborhood-based with dedicated, long-time teachers 

and staff.  Communication between the school and home is a key element for our children (and us) to feel 

connected and supported.  If there is anything we can help to improve the communication or your school 

experience, please contact us at PeavinePTA@gmail.com. 

Yours Truly, 

The Peavine Parent-Teacher Association Board 

PeavinePTA@gmail.com 

Susan Whitenack Alana Matoon Elinor Walquist Amanda Bateson 
President Vice-President Treasurer Secretary 
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